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Sent: Wednesday, 19 May 2021 9:34 AM
To: Q9721150@umail.usq.edu.au
Cc: Murray Wright; Susan Carter
Subject: Professional Experience

Dear Jamie 
 
I was chatting to Murray Wright yesterday and he mentioned your name after visiting you at Concordia.  He was 
telling me how impressed he was with your lesson on essay structure. Your confident, but not arrogant manner with 
students was particularly impressive and he even said that many USQ students could learn from you! 
 
Congratulations Jamie! I love hearing about students like you. You have all the makings of a wonderful teacher. Keep 
going – at the end of this, you are going to make such a difference to so many young people’s lives. Thank you for 
working so diligently. 
 
Kind regards 
Nicole 
 
Nicole Brownlie – MEd (Dist.), BEd, BFET 
Secondary Specialisation Convenor     
Lecturer (Educational Counselling, Secondary Curriculum and Pedagogy) 
School of Education | Faculty of Business, Education, Law and Arts | University of Southern Queensland 
Phone: +61 7 4631 2354  
Email: nicole.brownlie@usq.edu.au  
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